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Agenda Item No.7

Council 13 June 2018: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question 
from

Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Mr Jeff 
Tutt

In light of the recent planning committee decision on 
Brotherhood Wood 17/502338/FULL, reached after 
significant pressure from the full time officers and legal 
services, does he think it could be considered as 
'Wednesbury unreasonable'.?
Could he please explain how he reaches his conclusions, 
either way, as many fellow parish Councillors in the Borough 
and members of the public see the decision as perverse to 
say the very least.

Cabinet Member for 
Planning

James Freeman

2. Mr Brian 
Spoor

Can the Leader give a view as to why Sheerness Labour 
councillors twice voted in favour of a Sheerness Town 
Council in chambers and have sInce then gone to the utmost 
lengths to scupper this. They have gone door to door with a 
cleverly worded template letter, coercing the residents of 
Sheerness into sending back these letters, saying they do 
not want a Town Council.
As it is just under 1000 residents who have expressed this 
view, surely this means the other 7000 or so households are 
agreeable to it.

Leader Mark Radford


